
Year 6 Residential 
 
 

During the last week of term the year 6 went on their residential to Asbury Manor Resort in Oke-
hampton, Devon.  We had a fun-packed four days and three nights.   

The children did so many activities, it was non-stop!  They made candles, went swimming (there were 
water slides), five a side football, roller skating, pedal karts, ice curling, roller skating to name abut a 

few!  
We were exhausted by the end of stay. But made so many happy memories.   

 
"I loved the resi! Swimming was my favourite activity.  I taught myself how to swim and I got to do it 

with my friends.  Also, the food was AMAZING.”  Amora 
 

"Residential was brilliant, but extremely exhausting.  My favourite activities were swimming, roller 
skating  and 5 a side." Morris 

 
"I loved resi, my favourite part was when I played pool against Vinnie.  The food was amazing." Stan  

 
"I loved the resi, it was amazing.  My favourite part was everything!  Roller skating, swimming, slides,  
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Dates for your diary 

 June 

7th Sleepover Y4 

14th  Class Sale—Emerald 

20th Cotswold Wildlife Park 
Trip—Quartz 

28th  Class Sale—Aventurine 

 July 

1st Cookery After School 
Club ends 

2nd  Whole School Sports 
Day 

12th  After School Clubs end 

12th Class Sale—Quartz 

15th Noah’s Ark Zoo Trip—
Sunshine and Rainbow 

16th Year 6 Production 

19th  Last Day of Term 6 

Class Most Amount of Stars Last Week 

Sunshine Finley 

Rainbow Emilia 

Amethyst Harley 

Amber Juniper 

Ruby Isabel 

Diamond Charlie N 

Quartz Mercian 

Aventurine Anastasiia 

Emerald  Laurie 

 Sun hats and sun cream 
Now that the weather is changing, please can you 
make sure that your child brings in a sun hat and 

Year 6 Leavers' Dates  
Tuesday 16th July - Year 6 production at Cotswold Playhouse 

Wednesday 17th July - 'Slip & Slide' party at school 4.00-6.30pm 
Friday 19th July - Leavers' assembly for parents at school 2.00pm 

Please email in your first day of school photograph, thanks! 

Art Week—new date 
As promised, we have a new date for Art Week. 

It will now be the week commencing the 8th July.  

Sports Day 
A little reminder that the Whole School Sports day is on the 

2nd July 2024, from 10am. 
The PTFA will be there serving refreshments throughout  

the event.  
 

Waitrose Donation 
Many of you may have noticed a lovely new addition to the 

lower playground area. Waitrose has kindly donated a lovely 
bench for the enjoyment of the children. The PTFA would like 

to thank them for their continued support.  

Sock donation 
If you have any old socks at home that you no longer need, 

please bring them into the office for Sunshine and Rainbow! 

http://www.stroudvalleyschool.co.uk

